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WHAT’S ON      Week 6  Term 4 

 
Monday 21st   
November 

Tuesday 22nd    
       

Wednesday 
23rd             

Thursday 24th        Friday 25th       

 
SWIM SCHOOL 

 
SWIM SCHOOL 

Kinder 
Orientation 

 

 
SWIM SCHOOL 

 
SWIM SCHOOL 

Kinder 
Orientation 

 

 
SWIM SCHOOL 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
Remembrance Day Ceremony 
Thank you to those parents and carers who attended the Remembrance Day 
Ceremony held last Friday on the 11th November 2022. The respect shown by 
the students at the assembly was outstanding. We are very grateful to Mr Damien 
Thomlinson, ex-commander from the Australian Armed Forces (also an ex- 
student from Terrigal Public School) who joined us and addressed the assembly 
on this special occasion. 
 
 
Kindergarten Orientation 

This week has been the first visit for our 2023 Kindergarten 
Students. It was so lovely to see all the students happily 
engaged in the classroom and enjoying the fun activities the 
Kindergarten team had organised. A very warm welcome to our 
new families and welcome back to the parents and carers who 
have already experienced our program. We look forward to 

seeing our 2023 Kindy students over the coming weeks. 
 
 
Toys from home 
We strongly discourage students bringing any toys to school due to the risk of 
loss and/or damage.  It is especially important to not allow your child to bring any 
toys that replicate any sort of weapon including knives, guns or swords. Although 
they may not be dangerous, they can be perceived as a threat to others.  
 
 
Debating 

A huge congratulations to the Terrigal Tigers who finished 3rd at the 
state-wide Premier Debating Championship. A competition that started 
with 872 teams resulted in a three-day debating camp where the 10 
regional winners battled against each other. After two days of top-level 
debating the Tigers qualified for the semi-finals. After a really tough 
debate they unfortunately lost. They ranked 3rd overall. This was a truly 

amazing effort, and the Tigers team of Lilly, Charlie, Isla, Kit and Micayla should be extremely proud 
of themselves. Well done girls! Go Tigers! Thank you also to our amazing Mr Ridley who supported 
and coached our Tigers.   
 



 

 

 

 

Cricket 
On Tuesday our PSSA boys cricket team 
competed against Warrawee Public School in 
the Sydney North semi-final. The boys batted 
first and set a very competitive total of 98, 
skipper Jordy leading the way with 40 not out. 
The boys then bowled and fielded exceptionally 
well, but unfortunately just fell short as 
Warrawee passed our total with a few overs to 
spare. Congratulations to all the boys on their 
achievements this year! Thank you to Mr Bridge 
for coaching our cricket team and organising the 
boys throughout the competition.   
 
 
 
Presentation Day  

Presentation Day will be held on Monday 12th December at 9am. Please 
schedule in your calendar if you would like to attend. 
 
 
 

Class Formation for 2023 
Next week, our Kindergarten to Year 5 students will be asked to identify other students that they 
work well with. This information will be used during the class formation process. We do our very best 
to take these student requests into consideration and put them with at least one person from their 
list, but we cannot guarantee it. Class formation in a school of our size is a very complex process 
as we strive to balance the needs of all students. Please be assured that we put a great deal of time 
and thought into this process in order to do our very best to structure positive and supportive class 
groupings for our students 
 
 
Requests for 2023     

We will start our class planning for 2023 within the next couple of weeks. 
In forming classes, teachers seek to balance classes so they work 

effectively. 
If you feel your child has particular social needs you would like taken into 
consideration when forming classes, you are invited to write to the Principal 

outlining those needs. Whilst those needs will be taken into consideration, they 
may not be met as there are many factors that influence class placement. 
• Requests must be in writing addressed to the Principal. 
• Requests must be received by Friday 18th November. Requests received after this date will not 
be considered. 
• A new request needs to be provided even if you made requests in previous years (as things can 
change over time). 
Please note:  Requests to have or not to have a particular teacher will not be considered. 
 
Sandy Knowles 
Deputy Principal  
 
     
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION CORNER 

Invoices and Payment Options 
 
Reminder invoices for book packs and Stephanie Alexander Kitchen/Garden program have been 
sent home via your child’s class. You are more than welcome to pay off any invoices in instalments, 
especially if you are paying for more than one student. 
 
The parent online payment option is our school’s preferred payment option.  
 
To process online payments, just go to the Terrigal PS website www.terrigal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   
and follow the ‘Make A Payment’ link. Other payment options are cash or Eftpos payments through the office. 
Please note, we cannot accept payments over the phone anymore. 
 
You may wonder why we prefer online payments. A report is printed out each morning. From that report we 
can see exactly which parent paid for what, there is no handling of cash, and refunds are processed a lot 
quicker. 
 
Did you know you can make multiple payments for the one child in the one transaction? You can also pay for 
more than one child in one transaction. Just put the second or third child through ‘Other’. 
 
If you have any questions regarding payments, payment options or anything else, please give me a call on 
4384-4599. 
 
 
Money Currently Due 
 
Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
Stage 1  

• Book Pack - $50 
• Swim Scheme - $75 – (Year 2 only) 

 
Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) 

• Book Pack - $50 
• SAKG - $20 for the whole year or $5 per term 

 
Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) 

• Book Pack - $50 
• Year 6 Farewell Dinner - $15 (Year 6 only) 

 
Support Unit 

• Book Pack - $15 
• SAKG (for 3-5C and 5-6M only) - $20 per year or $5 per term 
• Swim Scheme - $75 

 
Whole School 

• Year 6 Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser - $5 
Ulrike Myers 

Admin Manager  

http://www.terrigal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

OPEN Wednesdays from 8.30am – 9.30am (During School Terms) 

List your old uniform items on the facebook page to reduce, reuse 
and recycle.  TPS-Preloved uniforms (For Sale or for FREE) 
 

 
A REMINDER TO PLEASE LABEL ALL HATS, JUMPERS, JACKETS. 

Lost Property is located at the back of the school hall. 
 

We encourage families to  
• Use Flexi-schools if you are able for online orders 
• Manual order forms are still available from the office or the school website 
• EFTPOS is our preferred payment 
• If you need to return or swap items we encourage parents to leave a note and the uniform items at 

the front office (name, class, mobile no. & c/card details if required) 
 
TERM 4 IMPORTANT DATES 
2022 
Wk 10 Tues 13th Dec 2022 5:30pm Flexi-Schools Cut-off FINAL for 2022  
Wk 10  Wed 14th Dec 2022 Last Day to purchase direct from Uniform Shop 
Wk 10 Fri 16th Dec 2022 LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
2023 
Mon 2nd Jan 2023  Flexi – school reopens for 2023 
Tues 24th Jan 2023  5:30pm Flexi-Schools CUT OFF for orders  
Fri 27th Jan 2023  1st Day BACK TO SCHOOL  

New students ONLY and Online Orders completed 
Tues 31st Jan 2023   5:30pm Flexi-Schools CUT OFF for orders 
Wed 1st Feb 2023  Uniform Shop Re-opens for 2023 
  
KINDER 2023 
Do you have a Kinder student joining Terrigal Public School in 2023? Now is a great time to start thinking 
about their uniform items and what you might need for 2023.  
What to Order, for start of 2023. We recommend students have the following items to commence the 
year.  
 
2x hats  
2x Jumpers/Jackets 
1 x sports short 
1 x sports shirt  
(new students will receive sports house details in 2023-siblings join the same house) 
2 x Blue polos 
2 x grey shorts  
Or 2 summer dresses 
Grey socks – Boys 
White socks - Girls 
Uniform items are displayed in the school office for parents who may need assistance with sizes.  



 

 

How to order? 
OPTION 1 (If you have students already at TPS) 
Flexi-Schools – the quickest and easiest way to order is using your older child’s flexi-school account and 
class code. Order everything you need using the class code, choose to collect from office or we can 
distribute to the classroom for the student to bring home. 
 
OPTION 2 
Order Form- Available from the office or school website. 
Complete and return to the office with correct cash or C/Card details, orders will be completed every 
Wednesday morning for collection from the office or we can distribute to your older child’s class. 
 
OPTION 3 
Come into the store on a Wednesday morning between 8:30-9:30am and we will fit your Kinder student 
into everything they need for 2023. 
 

 

SUMMER UNIFORM 

 

  

 

 

Girls Summer Dress $45 Girls Grey Shorts $35 Boys Grey Shorts $25 
Available in size 3 

SUITABLE for Terrigal High 

 

  

 

 

Hats $15 (S, M, L) 
Available from office (Cash only)  

 School socks  
sizes 9-12, 13-3 & 2-8 

5 pairs for $15 

 Library Bag $10 School Bag $40 



 

 

 

SPORT UNIFORM 

  

 
Polo shirts $25         

Konrad – Red, McKay – White, Landy – Gold, Newcombe - Jade 
Sports shorts $30 Sports Track Pants $30 

 

WINTER UNIFORM 
 

    

Girls Winter Tunic   $57 Girls Winter Skirt $42 
(Yrs 5 & 6) 

Girls Peter Pan Blouse $26 
Sizes 4-6, 7-10, 11-14 

Black Stockings $15 

    

Boys Grey Long Pants $30  
SUITABLE for Terrigal High 

Polo Shirt – Unisex $25 Jumper – Unisex $30 Jacket – Unisex $30 
$30 

  

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


